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Welcome to  

Weed Berean Church 

 
 

November 3, 2024 

 
 
 
 

Sunday School  
All Ages 

 

9:00 AM – 10:00 AM 

 
Café Berea 

 

10:00 AM – 10:30 AM 

 
Worship Service 

 

10:30 AM – 12:00 PM 
Communion 

Pastor Tyler Morrison 

Offering 
 

    Children’s Church Dismissal 
Ages 4-8 yrs 

 

“Insensibility Despite God’s Invitation” 
Amos 5:1-17 

Pastor Bill Hofer 
 

 

Prayer Meeting - TONIGHT @ 5:00pm                                                         
Prayer meeting and dinner at the DeRoss home. We will be focusing on praying for 

Tuesday's election.                    

/Weed Berean Church weedberean.org 

Weed Berean Guest  // Password: John3:16 

PRAYER CHAIN  
 

Submit requests to Selma Ganim at: selma-
ganim@sbcglobal.net  

Bulletin: Items for the bulletin need to be sent to:                                             

wbcbulletins@weedberean.org  by THURSDAY EVENING. 

Celebrate Recovery    Dinner @ 5:30pm     
6:30-8:30pm 

Monday Night 

Ignite - Youth 6:00pm - 7:30pm Tuesday Night 

Awana  5:55pm - 8:00pm Wednesday Night 

Women’s Bible Study 9:00am - 11:00am Thursday Morning 

Ties That Bind 6:00pm November 21st 

Harvest Soup Social After Church November  24th 

Olde Fashioned Christmas 
@Heritage Plaza 

5:00pm - 7:00pm November 30th 

Sunday School Kids 
Christmas Program 

10:30am December 15th 

Weed Berean Church 



 Men’s Breakfast that was previously scheduled 
for  November 16th has been cancelled and 
moved to January 2025. More details to follow. 

Mark your calendar for our 2024 Christmas Party!  
December 6th @ 6:00pm with doors opening at 
5:30pm.                                     

Tickets are $23.00 each. Please note that we will not 

be able to accommodate take-out meals or refunds.  

 Be sure to keep your ticket and present it at the door 
the evening of the event. You must have ticket in 
hand to participate.  
 
Please contact Kim Jenkins if you have any questions. 

Weed Berean Operation Christmas Child Packing Party                      

Join us Saturday, Nov.16th at 10:00am. We will acting on the                 
3 “P’s”-  Prayer, Packing, and Pizza.  

Sign up in the back to help pack pre-purchased items for the   
shoeboxes, label the boxes, and then join us for a pizza lunch.  
Our goal is 150 boxes from WBC. The more the merrier and what 
is a better way to get into Joys of Christmas, but by spreading the  
Gospel of Jesus through these wonderful shoeboxes!                                                       

 

All other boxes need to be returned                                                                        
no later than Sunday, Nov. 24th, noon .                   

Any questions contact any Mission Committee 
team member . 

Meals for Homebound:  
Just a reminder that Women's Ministry will provide 
meals for those in our church family that are home-
bound from surgeries, birth, etc.  
Please contact Joanne Fee at 530-925-9654 if you 
know of  someone that would need this ministry. 

An Eternal Hope: There will be an event focusing on hope for 
dealing with loss on Saturday, November 9, 11 AM to 2 PM      
at the home of Mary DeRoss. Speaking and sharing her           
experiences will be Jennifer Sprunger, Mary’s sister-in-law who 
lost her husband and her young adult son to cancer.                                    
All women invited. A light lunch will be served. Please RSVP or Contact 
church office at 530-938-2860 or sign up on the sheet at the back of the 
sanctuary. 

Ladies, mark your calendars. Women's Ministry will   
be meeting on Sunday, November 10th after service.      
Our meetings are open to all WBC women and we look 
forward to seeing you there. If you are interested in 
serving your church, we are looking for you.   
Any questions, contact Kym Morgan or Sue Jodoin. 

Our annual Harvest Soup Social will be held on Sunday, Nov. 24th after 
church. We will be serving soup, rolls & butter and dessert. 
Please sign up at the back table so we’ll know how many 
soups we need. If you have any questions, contact             
church office at 530-938-2860. 

To our church family - We want to express our sincere            
appreciation and gratitude for your generous gift cards,          
encouraging cards, beautiful bouquet of flowers and   
chocolates. All praise belong to the Lord!                     
With thankful hearts & love, 
  -Pastor Bill & Julie Hofer  

Rehearsals for our Sunday School children's Christmas 
program, "Assignment: Christmas" will be during         
Sunday School hour.  The performance  will be on        
Sunday, December 15th.  Contact church office at 530-
938-2860 if you have questions. 

Ties That Bind:  Join us for an evening of fellowship and in 
the kitchen cooking. Thursday, Nov. 21st at 6:00pm  Jenny 
Houston will be sharing with us her classic recipe for Choco-
late Covered Peanut Butter Balls.                                   

Please sign up at the back table so we are prepared for all who want to    
attend.  Any questions, contact Jenny or Kym. 


